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Pearse Doherty T.D. 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
 
PQ ref. 29676/24 
 
To ask the Minister for Health for an update on the reopening on Lettermacaward GP 
surgery in County Donegal; if patients registered there can still attend Glenties GP 
surgery for treatment; if not, the contingency plans in place to ensure that patients 
continue to receive medical attention; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
  
 
Dear Deputy Doherty 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response.  
 
I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position for Community Healthcare 
Cavan Donegal Leitrim Monaghan Sligo. 
 
The HSE can confirm that no changes have been made to the arrangements in place in 
respect of patients registered with the Lettermacaward G.P. Practice, who can continue to 
attend the Primary Care Centre in Glenties for G.P. care and treatment. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
___________________________ 
Emma Ball  
Acting Head Of Service Primary Care CHO1 
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Cavan, Monaghan, Sligo, Leitrim & Donegal. 
 

 


